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Krishi Bhawan, New Delhi
Dated : 20" July, 2016

To,

The Chairman and Managing Director,
Food Corporation of india,

16-20, Barakhamba Lane,

New Delhi

Subject: Construction of road fed steel silos of 50,000 MT capacity at Ambala for
" the storage of foodgrains. T

Sir,

I am directed to refer to your letter No.S&C/Silos/Genl.Corres/2016/3457 dated
03.06.2016 on the subject cited above and to say that the HLC for silos in FCI was
constituted by this Department to look into the entire gamut of silo construction keeping
in view the overall storage scenario in each State Zone as is done in the case of PEG
scheme. The proposals of various State Govts./Agencies for construction of silos may be

examined and recommended by HLC before submission for the consideration of this
Department.

2. It is also suggested that FCl may approach this Department with HLC’s
recommendation for any policy changes, if and when required. With regard to the issue
of payment of administrative charges to State Agencies, the decision has already been
communicated vide our letter of even no. dated 24.06.2016.

Yours faithfully,
(Sanjay Kumar)
Under Secretary to the Govt. of India

Tel: 2338 4448
Copy to: GM (Silos), FCI, 16-20, Barakhamba Lane, New Delhi



